
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular no. : 17-061/D07 

1st November, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Arrangements for changing to Winter Uniform 

 

As the weather will get cold, students may wear their winter uniform (including winter 

P.E. uniform) to school from 6th November, 2017 (Monday) onwards according to the 

weather conditions.  (Our school uniform supplier will deliever the ordered uniform to our 

students on 6th November,2017.)  Students are not allowed to wear clothes other than  

the school uniform to school.  Starting from 20th November, 2017 (Monday), all students 

are required to wear their winter uniform / P.E. uniform to school according to the time 

table. 

For enquiry, please contact our Discipline Master, Mr Ho Hing Wing. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

__________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-061/D07  < return to class teachers > 

Circular on Arrangements for changing to Winter Uniform 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have acknowledged the above mentioned circular regarding change to winter uniform. 

 

 

Student’s Name :                 (    )           Parent’s Signature :                  

Class :                                              Date :                  

 


